
Check This Out 
 
FISH window cleaner cleaning exterior windows of the Northeast Arkansas Children’s Care Center. 
 
News Anchor: Check this out. The northeast Arkansas Children’s Care Center got a pleasant surprise 
today from one local business. Fish Window Cleaning provided the non-profit with a complimentary 
window cleaning thanking them for all the incredible work they do throughout the community. 
 
Fish Window Cleaning franchise owner, David Miller, outside Northeast Arkansas Children’s Care Center.  
 
Non-Profit Receives Window Cleaning – Jonesboro  
 
David Miller: This is a great organization. They provide a lot of resources to children here in northeast 
Arkansas and we just felt like it was a great organization to help out.  
 
FISH window cleaner cleaning interior windows of the Northeast Arkansas Children’s Care Center. 
 
Branded Fish Window Cleaning van.  
 
FISH window cleaner scrubbing window with a mop.  
 
News Anchor: This was a part of a FISH tradition called Random Acts of Kindness where every February 
the company gives a random non-profit a free window cleaning as a thank you for all their hard work.  


